
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Parent visit    8th October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We would like to invite you into school so your child has the opportunity 
to show you their work and learning in their books so far this term. 
 
On Monday 14th, at the end of the school day, once you have picked up 
your child/children, you will have an opportunity to come into the 
classroom to look at your child’s books.  
 
You will need to collect your child as normal at the end of the day and if 
you would like to look at the books, stay on the playground. Once all of the 
children have been collected, the teachers will invite you into the 
classrooms. Once you have looked at the books you can exit out of the 
gate, via the playground, as normal.  
 
The children have made a great start to the school year, and this will be an 
opportunity for your child to talk through and show you what they have 
already achieved this term. Class teachers will be in the classrooms to help 
guide you through the books; however, this will be a chance to look 
through work and if you require time to talk with the teacher, a separate 
meeting will need to be arranged.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Hall 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 
 


